Mini Grant Prog.-

Sought to Fund 42 Villages

According to Ralph Amouak,
Projects Director of the Alaska
Mini Grant Program, 122 apph-
cations have been submitted to
the National Institute on Alco-
hol, Abuse, and Alcoholism Nu-
tional Review Board for consid-
cration Nov. 19 and 20.

This is in addition to the 45,
five to ten thousand dollar mim
grants already approved carlier
this summer.

Amouak stated that because
of the funding status of NIAAA
only 80 of the 122 grants sub-
mitted will be funded. Current-
ly, other funding sources are be-
ing sought to fund 42 villages
which will again be left out.

When the National Review
Board makes their decision, the
villages receiving grants will be

notitied directly tfrom the Wash-
ington, D.C. oftice. The notitica-
ton of grant approval will be re
cewved i early December

Amouak feels that without
the help ot Rural Aliska Com-
munity - Action Program  alco-
holism counsclors and RURAI
CAP Regional Offices the dead-
line for submitting the grants
would not have been realized

Once a village award has been
made, site visits will be made by
Mr. Amouak to monitor individ-
ual programs and provide assist-
ance to the villages

If there are any questions
concerning the Mini-Grant Pro-
gram, please  contact  Ralph
Amouak at Drawer 412 ECB,
Anchorage, Alaska 99501, or call
(907) 379-2441.



